Westport Cultural Council Meeting Minutes of September 7, 2022

Members Attending: Carol Vidal, Tom Peirce, Midori Evans, Nancy Whitin, Rob DelGaudio, Ned Daniels
		Guest: Jenna Magnuski. Jenna recently moved to Westport from Little Compton where she was very involved in several groups. She shared her extensive academic background, and in the future she hopes to work in a non-profit group. She brought her two sons, smartly coiffed, who stayed at the back of the room and worked on homework!
Old Business: The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m.
Minutes were accepted as read.
Treasurer’s Report: Tom Peirce, Treasurer, presented a printout of the status of the Helen Ellis Grants, the WCC grants and the interest balance. The report was easy to read. Tom also stated that all LCC grant applications are due by January 6, 2023.
Carol stated that she plans to ask for $50,000 from Bank of America, managers of the Helen Ellis Trust. Her deadline for doing this is  9/15/2022.
The Treasurer’s report was accepted as read.
Committee Business: Rob DelGaudio discussed “Manhattan Short”. Opening night is at 7:00 p.m. on Friday, September 30, 2022. LCC members are asked to help with set-up by coming in at 4:00 that afternoon. Ideas for films for 2023 were discussed.
New Business: Carol shared details about the LCC and Helen Ellis grants as well as the resulting programs and dates funded by the grants.
“Smart and Simple” was discussed. It’s a way of seeing grants, etc. To access one must have a personal password. Carol will send out an email on the site. Ned is to call Midori to be introduced to this program.
Artisan Fair is 9/17.
A lengthy discussion on the idea of LCC members applying for grants on their own vs. the LCC as a whole doing it followed. Should the LCC and a member proceed in such a fashion then it was suggested to add this to the by-laws of the WCC.
Further discussion was held on having an on-line website for LCC. How to staff it and how to support it were raised as concerns.
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.


